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DATE:    September 2, 2016
 
TO:        All Acura Sales, Service & Parts Managers and Personnel
 
FROM:  Campaign Administration
 
Re:        Stop Sale/Safety Recall: 2015 TLX V6 A/T Sensor Cluster Terminal Crimp Failure
 
 
On September 1, 2016, Acura notified NHTSA of a Stop Sale order and Safety Recall for certain model year 2015
Acura TLX V6 vehicles with the 9 speed automatic transmission. Any affected new, used, demo or loaner vehicle in
dealer stock must be repaired prior to sale. We are not able to provide a list of those VINs affected through an
eResponsibility report until September 3, 2016, but you can rely on a VIN Status Inquiry search in relation to this
action starting September 2, 2016. We will provide an update when more specific information, including the repair
information becomes available.
 
Note: Some vehicles affected by this campaign may be in your used vehicle inventory. Failure to repair a vehicle subject
to a recall or campaign may subject your dealership to claims or lawsuits from the client or anyone else harmed as a
result of such failure. In addition, state law may provide Acura with the right to seek indemnification in any such claim or
lawsuit.
 
Click here for a copy of service bulletin 16-075.

 

Sent on 09 02 2016     Expires on 11 30 2016

From Campaign Administration

Subject Stop Sale/Safety Recall: 2015 TLX V6 A/T Sensor Cluster Terminal Crimp Failure
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